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EL MONTE UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Purchasing Department 

3537 JOHNSON AVENUE, EL MONTE, CA 91731 
Phone: (626) 444-9005 

Email: purchasing@emuhsd.org 
 
May 16, 2025 
 
TO  : All Bidders 
FROM  : El Monte Union High School District 
BID #  : 2024-25 (B10)  
PROJECT : Deferred Maintenance District HVAC Replacement Project 
SUBJECT : Addendum No. 1  
 
 
The following changes, omissions, and/or additions to the Project Manual and/or Drawings shall apply to 
proposals made for and to the execution of the various parts of the work affected thereby, and all other 
conditions shall remain the same. 
 
Careful note of the Addendum shall be taken by all parties of interest so that the proper allowances may be 
made in strict accordance with the Addendum, and that all trades shall be fully advised in the performance of 
the work which will be required of them. 
 
Bidder shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided on the Bid Form. Failure to do so 
may subject Bidder to disqualification. 
 
In case of conflict between Drawings, Project Manual, and this Addendum, this Addendum shall govern. 
 

 
 

 
  

Job walk date and time clarification:  
 
The mandatory Pre-Bid Conference is scheduled at 7:30 a.m. on Monday, May 19, 2025, starting at Rosemead 
High School located at 9063 Mission Dr, Rosemead, CA 91770. Meet at the flag pole. Contractors will be 
required to visit each of the following school sites after Rosemead High School, in this order, and will be 
required to sign in at arrival: Arroyo High School, El Monte-Rosemead Adult School, El Monte High School, 
Fernando Ledesma High School, Mountain View High School, and South El Monte High School. Contractor 
bidding on the Project who fails to attend all sites of the entire mandatory job walk and conference will be deemed a 
non-responsive bidder and will have its bid returned unopened. 
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